NEWSLETTER



Friday 7th February 2020 12 Shevat 5780

Shabbat begins tonight at 4.45 p.m. and ends tomorrow evening at 5.51p.m.

Headteacher's message:

Dear Parents and Carers,

In the last two weeks we have had a number of visitors in school. Last week we invited parents in to have lunch with us. We were also trialling our new menu. School council were busy collecting feedback. They are in the process of finalising and publishing their findings which they will share with us all. Thank you to everyone that joined us. We hope to have more opportunities like this in the future.

On Tuesday we welcomed Eliyahu Kelman, Author and life coach in. He spoke to parents during our coffee morning. His emphasis and message was about ensuring we spend quality time with our children, to listen to them and to avoid bring pulled into the world of modern technology as childcare. He emphasised the importance of quality family time without distraction.



A huge thank you to everyone who joined us.

Today we welcomed the Orna Porat theatre into school. They performed 'Town Mouse and Country Mouse for us. Along with them came journalists from Israel who also watched the show and spoke to some of our children. They were from the Jerusalem news and the Israel Hayom papers.





Children watched with eagerness and it was a fantastic opportunity to listen to speakers of lvrit and enjoy the show.

We also had guests from the JNF (Jewish National Fund) who sponsor and subsidise Orna Porat theatre company.

Upcoming dates for your diaries:

Half term- school closes Friday 14th of February @ 1.30 pm and re opens Monday 24th of February.

Ms Metin- Headteacher